
Dear Senate Inquiry Secretary, 
  
Please find attached the response to my email from Bruce Byron, that I would like attached to 
my formal senate inquiry submission dated 06 June 2008. Needless to say I'm not happy with 
the response and it's use of motherhood statements about current airworthiness regulatory 
oversight resources and use of Safety Management Systems (SMS) as a future solution by 
CASA. Transport of Canada were the first to implement the SMS regulatory oversight 
approach about five years ago and from the reports I have read it has been an abject failure. 
  
Regards, 
  
David Klein 
   
----- Original Message -----  
From: ANDERSEN, DAVID  
To: davejuta@bigpond.net.au  
Sent: Friday, May 02, 2008 4:43 PM 
Subject: Virgin Airlines international announcement [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
For David Klein  

David,  

Bruce Byron has asked me to forward the attached letter from him in response to your email 
concerning CASA's oversight of Qantas and others out of the Sydney office. 

Regards  

David Andersen  
Adviser  
Office of the CEO  
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